Project Update: May 2015
The site was visited and consent of community people, Rani Community forest (CF) and District Forest Office Makawanpur was taken for implementing the project. Key informant survey and focus group discussion were completed to find out the conservation status and threats of Pangolin. The analysis of data is ongoing and the report will be prepared by June 2015. During the field survey we found Chinese pangolin in the respondent’s agricultural field. The manuscript of the manual for school teaching programme has been nearly completed. As soon as the study report will be completed, the Teaching Manual will be finalised. The final selection of the schools for the school teaching program has been done. The priority has been given to the schools near Rani CF. Video clips of each event are captured for making documentary. A discussion was held with members of the Rani CF for formation of the Pangolin Conservation Group. 
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Left: Chinese pangolin found in study area during field visit. Right: Key informant survey with S. Lakhey (Professor in Wildlife).
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